
WINSTON CHURCHILL SCHOOL COUNCIL AND PARENT SOCIETY AGM 

 

Please accept this invitation to attend the upcoming AGM for both the Winston Churchill High School 

School Council and the Winston Churchill High School Parents Association on September 22, 2021. 

  

All positions (Chairperson, Vice Chairperson, and Secretary) are open for nomination.  These are a one 

year term for each position. 

 

If you not interested holding a position, please consider attending the regular meetings throughout the 

year.  It is a great opportunity to: 

 

- Build relationship with staff and other parents 

- Have an active voice in your students experience 

- Learn about how decisions are made and why 

- Assist the school and staff with support in advocacy 

- Learn about opportunities available within the school for students 

 

Meetings are regularly scheduled for the 4th Wednesday of the month (some months vary due to 

holidays).  We try to keep them time effective and efficient in order to respect the demands of your 

time. 

 

Also, just a friendly reminder that this year is a municipal election year and included in that are the 

School Trustee elections for our Lethbridge School Division.  Please watch for opportunities to learn 

about the candidates as well as for opportunities to engage with them. 

 

Please contact Tracy Wong (403-328-4723)  if you have any questions or feedback. 

 

Shelley Roest 

Chairperson 

 

 

 

 


